
Submitter: Greg Vandehey 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3012 

I strongly oppose HB 3012. I am surprised that something like this is even being 

considered in our state. Lets let our minor children grow and mature during this 

important time in their lives. There is absolutely no reason to place the responsibility 

for voting into a minor child's life. Parents know what is right for their children and 

there is no reason to confuse or complicate this process. Please spend your time 

working on the many real problems in this state without creating more.  

    


